
   

            
 Purchasing Division 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
DATE:  August 16, 2016 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Offerors 
RE: B ½ Rd. Overpass at U.S. 50 Multimodal Conversion Project IFB-4199-16-DH 
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements 
have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 

1. The location for the mandatory Pre-Bid meeting will now take place in the City Hall Breakroom 
located on the first floor of City Hall just down the hall from the City Council Auditorium.  Time 
and date remain unchanged. 
 

2. The project electrical plans have been updated.  Replace the electrical plans (sheets 82 - 94) 
with the attached updated electrical plans included with this addendum. 
 

The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Duane Hoff Jr., Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 




























